
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

 

Shooting-Death Investigation on Bohicket Road 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June 22, 2021 
 
(Johns Island, SC)  Around 8:17 last night, Charleston County deputies responded to a shooting 

in the 2500 block of Bohicket Road.  A male victim, located on the ground near a parked vehicle, 

was found suffering from an apparent gunshot wound.  The vehicle was parked in a private 

driveway.  The victim was pronounced deceased at the scene.  The unknown shooter fled the 

area.  This is a suspicious death.  Detectives are actively investigating.     
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